
From: Susan van Asselt < >  
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 12:17 PM 
To: Brad Smith <bsmith@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tahirih 
Rockafella <trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Jane Wolverton <jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: request for CIM and public hearing for Crystal Mountain Society 

 
Hello everyone, 
 
Thank you for all the hard work you do on behalf of the residents of Galiano Island.  It 
is appreciated!  Please see the attached letter requesting a CIM and public hearing for 
Crystal Mountain Society. 
 
Thank you and best wishes,  
 
Susan 
 

 

--  

Susan van Asselt, BSc, MA 

Individual, Family and Marriage Therapist 
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Susan van Asselt 

Galiano Island, BC 

 
July 1, 2022 
 
 
 
To: Chair Dan Rogers, Trustees Jane Wolverton and Tahirih Rockafella, and Planner Brad Smith 
 
RE: Crystal Mountain Rezoning, GL-RZ-2014.1 
 

My name is Susan van Asselt and I live fulltime at the north end of Galiano 
Island. I wholeheartedly support the rezoning proposal put forward by the Crystal 
Mountain Society.   
 

There is a long history of changing the parameters for this rezoning application 
that has caused it to stall for a prolonged period of time.  It is my understanding that all 
the requested revisions have been addressed and the application meets and exceeds 
the requirements for approval. In order to allow the Crystal Mountain Society rezoning 
application process to move forward, I encourage the trustees to set a date for a 
Community Information Meeting and Public Hearing in September. 
 
Best wishes,

Susan van Asselt 
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